MANSFIELD TOWNSHIP
LAND USE BOARD
100 Port Murray Road, Port Murray, New Jersey 07865

CANCELLATION NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Chairman of the Mansfield
Township Land Use Board, after consulting with the Board
Attorney, has cancelled the regular Land Use Board meeting
scheduled for Monday, March 16, 2020 at 7:30 PM due to the
current health concerns.

The following applications are being carried to the next regular
meeting on Monday, Aril 20,2020 at 7:30 PM in the Municipal
Building, at 100 Port Murray Road, Port Murray, New Jersey:

e 16-02 -Brinkerhoff Enterprises dba Airport Rd Estates, Block
1201 Lot 22, Request for Resolution Extension

e 20-01 —David & Illena Raffaele —Block 703.01 Lot 3/3.01, 90
Hoffman Rd., Use variance

JoAnn Giriffith, Secretary




